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 To: Bruce Baron, Chancellor Date: 9/15/2016 

 From: Jose Torres, District Budget Committee Chairperson 

 Re: District Budget Committee Recommendation 2017-03 –  
Development of a Five-Year Plan for Full-Time Faculty 

At its September 15, 2016 meeting, the District Budget Committee approved a 
recommendation to Chancellor’s Cabinet in response to the Chancellor’s request for a 
full-time faculty plan.    

A five-year, full-time facutly plan should be developed as part of the SBCCD Staffing plan 
by a staffing plan committee that includes DBC members.  Such a committee would work 
in tandem with the DBC, as a whole, with a target completion for this task of May 2017.      

Chancellor Cabinet Response:    

Chancellor Date 

Attachment:  April 18, 2016 Chancellor’s Charge to the District Budget Committee 



 


